Murray Freedom Festival
P.O. Box 244

Murray, NE 68409
MurrayFreedomFestival@gmail.com

Dear Valued Community Member,
Organization has begun for the annual Murray Freedom Festival, occurring on the 4% of July.

The Freedom Festival planning committee invites civic organizations, business owners, citizens and
others to join in the planning fun. We encourage you, or a representative of your group or business, to
attend one or more of our monthly meetings to help in planning your participation in the festivities.
Open meetings are the first Tuesday of every month at Murray’s Town Hall, at 7 p.m.

Your generous tax-deductible contribution will enable us to purchase insurance, concessions, fireworks
and other event supplies. For your convenience, please fill out the form on the reverse side of this letter
and bring to the next meeting or mail it (P.O. Box 244, Murray NE 68409).

Without the continued support of local and surrounding area individuals and businesses — we fear this
fun, family friendly event could soon come to an end. We are in need of immediate funding in order to
have fireworks this year.

Thank you for your contribution and support!
Warmest regards,

Murray Freedom Festival Board of Trustees
www.MurrayFreedomFestivalNE.com



mailto:MurrayFreedomFestival@gmail.com
http://www.murrayfreedomfestivalne.com/

PLEASE NOTE:
YOUR DONATION TO MURRAY VOLUNTEER FIRE & RESCUE, (MVFD), ON JULY 4t at THEIR ANNUAL PANCAKE FEED
SUPPORTS ONLY MVFD IN THEIR SELFLESS SERVICE TO OUR AREA.
MURRAY FREEDOM FESTIVAL /S A SEPARATE ENTITY FROM MVFD.
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DO NOT SEND CASH!

(However, if you prefer to donate cash, and would like a receipt, please contact us.)
Please make checks payable to: "MURRAY FREEDOM FESTIVAL" and mail to:
MURRAY FREEDOM FESTIVAL
P.0.BOX 244
MURRAY, NE 68409-0244

NAME

STREET ADDRESS:

CITY, STATE, ZIP:

EMAIL, (OPTIONAL):

PHONE:

Enclosed is my check # , in the amount of §

I/my group or business would like to help plan, organize one of the events, or participate in the
Murray Freedom Festival. Details:

For more information, call President, George Blessing Jr, 402-679-5879 or
Email: murrayfreedomfestival@gmail.com

MURRAY FREEDOM FESTIVAL THANKS YOU and APPRECIATES YOUR SUPPORT!

www.MurrayFreedomFestivalNE.com
https://www.facebook.com/murrayfreedomfestivalne/

Funded in part by Cass County Tourism — www.visitcasscounty.com
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